
NOTES AND OBSERVATIONS

The winter as a whole has been wet, windy but without any frosts or

snow. It is therefore feasible that some of the large influx of Painted Ladies

which arrived in late November and stayed through into December could

well have survived and emerged on the first spring-like day in March.

- John W. Hale and Mike E. Hicks, St. Agnes (I.O.S.) Study Group, St.

Agnes Post Office Stores, St. Agnes, Isle of Scilly TR22 OPL.

Further early emergences of moths

I wrote recently on the early emergence of spring moths (Aston, 1995) in

Selbome. As the 1992-94 seasons progressed, the tendency towards early

emergence continued here as follows:


